17th February, 1922.

Dear Mr. Leeuwenburg,

I received this morning your letter of the 15th
instant regarding the First Intry Reports No. 12132 on the
new Steamer "KAYESON', and confirm my wire in reply as
follows, vizi-

"KAYESON your propusal regarding fees approved also
" AAGETEKERK" .

You will notice that I added "also AAGETEKERK" ,
as I note from your First Intry Reports on this vessel that,
although you have entered the amounts you do net appear to
have rendered an agoount, and were probably awaiting
approval of the same.
With kindest regards,
Yours faithfully,

R. Lcawonbm's y Esq. »
ROTTERDAM »
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